Today’s date Mr. Harold Miller The Cupcake Café 275 89 Street New York, NY 10005

Dear Mr. Miller: 

I am writing to you in regard to the Third Annual International Film Festival.  We are currently looking for corporate sponsors for contributions.  As your generous past donations indicate, your company is familiar with the film festival’s popularity and how it benefits the entire business community.  

Since the festival began, participation has nearly tripled.  This is very exciting for the festival’s coordinators, but it also means that we will need more volunteers, more planning, and, of course, more support from local businesses.  Your help would be greatly appreciated.  

If you are interested in finding out more details abut the festival, please do not hesitate to call me.  Thank you for your continued support of the arts and, in particular, the International Film Festival.

Sincerely, Nicholas Johnson International Film Festival Coordinator nj/yo

